
 

 

 

 

Wednesday May 20, 2015 

 

Chair and Members 

Civic Works Committee 

Michael van Holst, Jesse Helmer, Virginia Ridley, Harold Usher, Tanya Park 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

It has been brought to my attention, from residents in the area of Pondmills Rd and Bradley Rd, that it 

is difficult and unsafe for pedestrians to walk to Whiteoaks Mall, and other areas of access along 

Bradley Rd from Pondmills Rd. 

There is a significant stretch of the Bradley Road which has no sidewalk.  This is on both the north and 

south side of the road, from Pond Mills Rd to Millbank Dr. 

As indicated in the 3rd report of the Transportation Advisory Committee (dated May 5th), with respect 

to the Warranted Sidewalk Evaluation and Funding Program, section a) suggests that an additional 

evaluation criteria ‘roads that contain bus stops’ be added; it being noted that there is a bus stop on 

the north west corner of the indicated intersection. 

I respectfully request that Civic Administration assess this portion of Bradley Road and refer it to the 

warranted sidewalk program if findings are in compliance with the policy criteria.   

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

 

Jared Zaifman 

Councillor Ward 14 

 


